
 

Les Linet MD, preceptor in psychiatry 

 

 

I am a Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner, who will be graduating from Walden University with a 

specialty in psychiatry. I want to particularly applaud Les Linet, MD who served as my 

psychiatry preceptor during the winter of 2020-2021. I have learned a great deal from him both 

in terms of his extensive knowledge, professionalism, and excellent teaching ability. 

Furthermore, I have asked him to continue as my preceptor for the spring semester. 

 

I enthusiastically recommend him to students interested in a career as a psychiatric nurse 

practitioner. I have learned an enormous amount from him about psychiatry and child psychiatry. 

In both specialties, he is board certified. He is a gifted teacher and preceptor.  

 

Dr. Linet can preceptor students in his office in Princeton, NJ. Or students from throughout the 

United States can attend his office visits remotely through a HIPPA compliant telemedicine 

system. 
 

Sincerely, 

Kay, RN BSN 

December 19, 2020 


